
 

 

 

 

Letter of welcome from Elaine Parkinson CEO, Executive Headteacher and NLE 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in a position at Elms Bank School. I would like to give 

you some information about the school and the Oak Learning Partnership.  

The Oak Learning Partnership has firm values focused on inclusion and giving every 

pupil the opportunity to make the very best progress. We recognise that all our pupils 

have additional needs and it is our firm belief that as professionals we should work 

with all young people to ensure that they receive the very best education and support 

in order to progress to the best of their ability.  

We are looking for a member of staff who wants to make a difference and a 

professional who will go above and beyond to ensure that this happens. In return you 

will work with a dedicated staff team both within the school and also in the wider 

trust. You will also be able to contribute to developments beyond Elms Bank and 

take advantage of working within a trust, which is also part of a teaching school.  

If you want to join us and know you can make an impact on our pupils we would 

welcome your application.  

 

I wish you every success with your application.  

 

Best Wishes 

 

Elaine Parkinson 

Executive Headteacher and CEO of the Oak Learning Partnership.  

 

 


